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Staff Safety/Injury Prevention

It is the policy of the San Luis Valley Board of Cooperative Educational Services that the safety of its employees and the public is of chief importance. The prevention of accidents and injuries takes precedence over expedience. In the conduct of our business, every attempt will be made to prevent accidents from occurring. The San Luis Valley BOCES requires that its employees, as a condition of employment, comply with all applicable safety regulations as listed in the agency policy manual.

The designated safety coordinator for the San Luis Valley BOCES is the primary contact for safety-related matters. All employees will receive an orientation to the San Luis Valley BOCES safety rules and policy upon initial employment, and are encouraged to bring to the attention of their immediate supervisor any unsafe conditions or practices. Supervisors will communicate these concerns to the safety coordinator, who will respond to this concern within 24 hours.

Adopted: January 18, 2017
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